
 
Announcement from Tha Wang Tan Subdistrict Municipality  

Subject: No Gift Policy  
-------------------------------------  

Tha Wang Tan Subdistrict Municipality Focus on managing the 
organization with good governance. To strengthen faith and believe in society that            
Tha Wang Tan Subdistrict Municipality It is a good governance organization as a 
municipal administrator. Tha Wang Tan Subdistrict I would like to announce my 
intention to perform my duties and manage the affairs of the country. With awareness 
and Be aware of your existing responsibilities. Will intend to perform duties with 
honesty, transparency, and accountability. Guidelines for promoting morality with full 
capacity Will adhere to the principles of good governance in administration and I 
would like to announce myself as an organization where all executives and personnel 
have the intention of not accepting gifts and items. All kinds of gifts from performing 
duties both in the past and after performing duties which will result in corruption and 
Misbehavior both now and in the future and will stand firm against all forms of 
corruption In order to create values of honesty and integrity. Aiming at creating                 
a strong and sustainable corporate culture of ethics and transparency (Oganization of 
Integrity).  

Therefore, it has been announced for everyone to know.  
Announced on March 11, 2024.  

 
 
 

(Mrs. Wimonrak Tonsue)  
 Mayor of Tha Wang Tan Subdistrict 

 


